
School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every

moment counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning

in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

Dear Parents and Carers,

One morning, as I was showing a new parent around our school, in
addition to all the great work we saw going on in individual
classrooms, in one hall Year One had a history drama workshop taking
place, the other hall, Year Six were auditioning for their forthcoming
production, and at the same time Year Five were making clay tiles
depicting black saints for our Peace Garden with local artist Basil Olton.

Also, this week we had two visiting guest speakers to support parents.
Mary Rebello on Internet Safety this time for Early Years and KS1, plus
Saskia returned with another helpful workshop for all parents on
children’s mental health.  

Parton Class concluded our week with their rousing rendition from
Matilda the musical, and demonstrated why it is better to be educated
in 2020s rather than in the 1800s. Thank you to their class teachers Ms
Pooley, Ms Machin and the parents and carers for the support and the
pupils for their confident wonderful assembly. It’s been a busy brilliant
week. 

Fran Sorapure

Message
from our

Head of School

Fran Sorapure
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INSET DAYMon 5th

Tue 6th

Wed 7th

Thu 8th

Fri 9th

Mon 22nd

Tue 23rd

Wed 24th

Thu 25th

Fri 26th

DATES FOR THE
DIARY
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Half Term Holiday
Mon 29th May - Fri 2nd June

Y6
PGL 

Y5 Girls Cricket Tournament

Year 3 Trip to the Verulamium

Y5 Hockey Quicksticks Tournament

Y5&6 Athletics Tournament

Y3&4 Cricket Tournament

Year 5&6 Cricket Trip

Year 1 Trip to Kew Gardens 
Year 5 John Wesley Workshops

Year 6 PGL Assembly 
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Class with the best attendance:

Warwick
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Year 1
Hannah &

Oliver

Year 2
Max &
Miles

Year 3
Hanna
Ivan &

Asia

Year 4
Saffron &

Matilda

Year 6
Sam &
Srna




Year 5
Hetty &

Sofia

KS1

LKS2

UKS2

St Patrick
905

Y3 Deutscher

Y2 Ashman

Y6 Glennie



Chef Mickey says “the most
popular lunch this week Baked

Onion Bhajis with Chickpea
Dhal, Lemon Rice and Apple &

Mint Chutney and the Apple and
Berry Flapjack went down very

well too.”



Next week on the menu!



MAGICAL
TOY MUSEUM

Year 1 had a fantastic visit from Freshwater Theatre Company this week.
We were taken back in time and looked closely at lots of old toys. We

also imagined what toys of the future could look like.



The Kings New Clothes

As part of the school's coronation celebrations, EYFS and KS1 were
treated to a brilliant puppet show. Huge thanks to Brooke Dunbar for

putting on an engaging and hilarious performance! The show was
enjoyed by all - including the staff!






Year 2 HabitatsYear 2 Habitats

Ashman have been studying habitats in science this term.

This inspired Daphne, Phoebe and Ella from Ashman

class wanted to make a change for the better in our

school. They brought in their own gloves and bag and

spent Monday lunchtime collecting litter dropped in the

school field.



YEAR 5 & 6 CLAYYEAR 5 & 6 CLAY
PORTRAITSPORTRAITS  

Both year 5 and 6 have been lucky
enough to take part in an exciting

project working with local artist Basil.
We spent the day creating clay

portraits that will be displayed on the
newly renovated Peace Gardens walls. 






Some more photos of the children
creating their lovely clay pieces for

the Peace Garden.



Today Miss Provençal read her
favourite story, Little Rabbit Foo. The

good fairy and little rabbit foo foo
performed a stellar show! 



Meet the Team
This week: Year 5 Warwick

Roberto Ronchetti
Class Teacher

Julia Machin
HLTA



http://www.scopay.com/








If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

